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As drinking water is inundated with manure, NR 151 is a chance to help families.

MADISON — The Department of Natural Resources held a hearing Friday in Green Bay and
Madison on new manure pollution rules. Wisconsin League of Conservation urged the DNR to
strengthen these rules, known as Administrative Rule NR 151, to protect Wisconsin families
from contaminated drinking water.

Seth Hoffmeister, Northeast Organizer, presented this testimony to the DNR:

Good afternoon. | am Seth Hoffmeister, Northeast Organizer for Wisconsin League of
Conservation Voters. Wisconsin League of Conservation Voters is a nonprofit, nonpartisan
organization dedicated to encouraging decision makers to champion conservation policies that
effectively protect Wisconsin's public health and natural resources. Thank you for this
opportunity to testify on the proposed changes to Administrative Rule NR 151.
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